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Background:
The GSC received bylaws from the College of Education for the Mathematics and Science Education Ph.D. Program Bylaws for review. 

Reviewer Comments:
· The bylaws were written as per the template provided by GSC with minor changes made were appropriate by the College of Education and the Mathematics and Science Education Ph.D. Program. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reviewer’s Final Assessment:
The Mathematics and Science Education Ph.D. Program Bylaws are clearly written and consistent with the GSC bylaws template. 

The Motions:
We move to approve the Mathematics and Science Education Ph.D. Program Bylaws.
